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From: *EN 

Sent 27 May 201322:03 
To: Planning 
Subject 2013/1782/P 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Orange 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing to you about the planning consultation on the extension of  existing flues to 

each residential unit within Campde  House, Harrold House, Hickes House and Noel 

House. 

After reviewing the planning application, I have doubt on the position of  the boiler flue 

outlet. W e  need more details of  the complete proposition of  the work and looking into 

the feasibility and economy of  the proposition. For one thing, the boiler cannot  be put on 
the other side of  the wall where there is water  main, at least in our  flat. 

Kind regards, 

1P05/201.1 


